
<2023[15th News] Dean and faculty members from the Universitas Indonesia visited the UOEH> (Posted on 
August 24, 2023) 
 
On July 24, 2023, we welcomed Mr. Mondastri Korib Sudaryo, Dean, and two other members from the Faculty of 
Public Health of Universitas Indonesia to the UOEH campus. From UOEH, Professor Yoshiya Tanaka (Director 
of the International Center), Associate Professor Tomohiro Ishimaru, (Vice director of the International Center), 
Professor Hisashi Eguchi (Vice director of the Institute of Industrial Ecological Sciences), Professor Hidenori 
Higashi (Environmental Health Engineering), Professor Hiroshi Yamato and Dr. Jiang Ying (Health Development), 
Dr. Nuri Purwito Adi (Occupational Health Practice and Management) and Professor Masayoshi Zaitsu (Center 
for Research of the Aging Workforce) had attended a meeting with the delegates.  
 
The meeting concluded with a common understanding on both sides to begin establishing a good partnership in 
Occupational Health through academical cooperation in future.  
 
The delegates were invited to tour the Ice Hockey Link, one of the research facilities of Center for Research of the 
Aging Workforce, and the laboratory of Health Development where they received a short lecture about Health 
Development from Professor Yamato.   
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